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To whom it may concern,

The new vegetation laws are ridiculous for the communities in qld such as the one where I live.
This will stop many cattle and other animals from being able to feed, properties will be crowded by the mulga
 they won’t be able to clear & it’s going to make many farmers struggle and put so many people out of work!
My partner is in this line of work, now his work will decrease majorly with these news laws, did you consider
 how many people and families will suffer from this decision?
Did you consider how many live stock will suffer and die?
Or how much the mulga will take over? You can’t just clear a large area as easy
The mulga regrows as smaller trees so the animals can reach the leaves to eat, when in a drought like we have
 been here in Charleville for so long, it’s harder for the cattle to survive as there is limited to no grass smaller
 trees growing. That is where a lot of property owners make their money is in their cattle.

This law needs to be dropped, we need to pull mulga down to keep the life growing and so many men and
 women can still work to support their loved ones.

Sincerely,
Katelyn Lark

SAVE OUR ENVIRONMENT
SAVE OUT COMMUNITY
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